
You are invited to attend a public open house 

meeting for the Pleasant Grove Bicycle and 

Pedestrian Master Plan Project.

This Plan will direct the future of bicycle and 

pedestrian facilities, policy and programs in 

Pleasant Grove.

We need  your input!

OPEN HOUSE

March 13, 2013, 6 – 8 PM
An interactive presentation will be held at 7PM

Pleasant Grove Community Center

The Multi-Purpose Room

More info:  rec.plgrove.org/special-events-info/bicycle-pedestrian-plan

LOCHNER
Advance  you r  v i s ion

Pleasant Grove
Bicycle & Pedestrian Master Plan Project


